
 
 REPORT  
 
TO:   Chair & Members, Motueka Community Board  
 
FROM:  Chris Choat, Communications Adviser 
 
DATE:  10 August 2010  
 

SUBJECT:  Communitrak Survey Results – RMCB10-08-08 

 

Purpose 
 

To report to the Motueka Community Board on the Communitrak Survey Results for 
2010.  
 
Discussion 

 
Community Board member Duncan Eddy recently contacted the author with regard 
to the results of the recent Communitrak Survey and the results of the previous two 
years, 2008 and 2009. 
 
The information sought was related to contact with Council; specifically, who do 
residents approach first if they have a matter to raise with Council.  
 
The 2010 results have yet to be finalised, however, the results of the two previous 
years’ surveys pertaining to this question are attached. The 2010 results will be 
discussed by Council in September 2010. 
 
While a great deal of confidence can be attributed to the results and the general 
findings are sound, readers must acknowledge it is apparent there is a limited 
amount of confusion as to the roles performed within local government and the 
identity of those within the roles.   
 
Recommendation 
 
That the Motueka Community Board receives the Communitrak Survey Results 
Report RMCB10-08-08. 

 
 
 
Chris Choat 
Communications Adviser 


